
As we share some of the wonderful experiences our children have 

had this term, I am struck by how in tune with our school vision 
recent weeks have especially been. Through these many 

enrichment opportunities we have seen children grow and flourish, 
showing a real fascination in the world and life. I know that these 
opportunities will be widened over the next two weeks as you all 

enjoy family time and continue to ‘have life and… have it more 
abundantly’ (John 10:10) 

‘Watching the Egyptian assembly and visiting the museum was 
fascinating.’  

‘It’s great to learn about life cycles (chicks and trout); today they 
are setting them (the trout) free!’ 

‘The Echoes concert was great.  It taught us to not be afraid; just 

do it; give it a try.’ 

(Chatting with Emily, Max and Maggie) 
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NEWSLETTER 
 

7th April 2022 

Well, we have had a term of sun, wind, rain and Covid, but we have taken part in some fabulous 
events; from our Y6’s Victorian Day to Y4’s Egyptian Museum! Earlier this week Mrs Davey invited 
the Arts Award children back to school to present them with their certificates and Mr Patterson led a 

lovely Palm Service and handed each child their palm cross to bring home.   
 

The Easter draw has just taken place this morning and we have some very excited winners.  
Thanks you to the PSA for such a fabulous event – We look forward to it again next year!  Have a 
wonderful Easter break.  Come back rested and eager for a busy Summer term.    I’m guessing that 

Windmills children might practise some baking for their cake sale on Friday 29 thApril.  It will be a 
tasty end to our first week!   
 
 

Kith and Kin 

It really felt like summer had arrived for our 
first Kith and Kin day.  It’s so great to invite 

families (Kin) in to connect with and make 
full use of our fabulous surroundings (Kith), 

especially when the sun shines.  Learning 

and laughter filled the air! 

        Y4 & Y5 remember your 

 swimming kit on Monday 25th! 
 

Y4 Museum 

What a fabulous exhibit Y4 
created.  I know they enjoyed 
learning about and creating 

such wonderful items to 
display.  Every visitor was so 

full of praise and admiration.  
Mr Jackson, Mrs Nash and all 
of Holly Crofts should be very 

proud of their achievement.  

Singing at the Royal Albert Hall 

It’s not every child that can say they had a 
standing ovation at the Royal Albert Hall!  
Our Y5/6 choir travelled to London to sing 

in the Echoes concert with 1800 other 
primary school children from Bucks.  

What an extraordinary experience!  
 


